
●Anyone with the most moderate symptoms will
not be allowed on site and asked to leave.

●Disinfected buckets will be provided for all
customers.

●Everyone MUST wash their hands BEFORE
and AFTER picking strawberries.

●Families MUST stay together the entire time
while visiting The Collard Patch.

ATTENTION
The Collard Patch will enforce Covid-19
guidelines provided by the NC Agriculture
Extension and Federal government.
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